
Humber and North Yorkshire
Health and Care Partnership 

Christmas Card
Competition



Draw, paint, glue and stick an amazing Christmas
card 
Send a scan or good quality photo of the card to
hnyicb-hull.contactus@nhs.net by Friday 2
December (keep the original safe!)
Only cards designed in true Christmas spirit will
be accepted
No elves may enter—they have enough work on at
the moment!
Please dust mince pie crumbs off before
scanning 

Could the special child in your life be the
designer of the first Humber and North Yorkshire
Health and Care Partnership Christmas card?

This competition is open to all staff's children, family
members and close friends under 16.

The rules are simple:
1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

mailto:HullCCG.contactus@nhs.net


Name:......................................

Age:........................................


